Dear Fulford Families,

Welcome to the 2025-2026 school year at Fulford Elementary! We are excited to begin another year of learning, growing, and achieving together.

We are proud to celebrate our Falcons' hard work and dedication, which led us to earn a B rating from the State of Florida, the prestigious Silver STEAM School designation, and multiple community honors, including Family of the Year, Senior Volunteer of the Year, and Dade Partner of the Year for the North Region.

Academically, our Falcons soared—increasing proficiency in Reading and Math, improving learning gains, and raising the performance of our lowest 25% of students. These accomplishments are a testament to the partnership between our students, families, and staff.

This year, at Fulford Elementary, we will continue to "Pursue Excellence in Academics, Citizenship, and Integrity. We will succeed!" Together, we will win by committing ourselves to work hard, learn all we can, and be our very best in all that we do.

Let's 2025-2026 another year of growth, excellence, and Falcon pride!

With excitement and gratitude, Dr. María T. Rodríguez Principal Fulford Elementary School

